ST. PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

12, Ballymacbredan Rd., Magheralin, Craigavon, BT67 OQU

Tel no – 028 3834 1400    Fax no – 028 3834 7376

Email: info@stpatricks.magheralin.ni.sch.uk

Principal: Mrs. M. McGrath. BA(QTS), PQHSH, DipPD. 

22nd October 2018
Dear Parents

Please note the following:

· On Friday 26th October we will have a ‘Pumpkin Parade’ at assembly. This was very successful last year! Each family is invited to send in one carved/painted/dressed up/ modified pumpkin, which will be on display from after lunch on Thursday until before lunch on Friday. Each class (P1 – P7) will hold a vote for their favourite pumpkin and the top 3 in each class will be entered into the hat for some Halloween goodies!

· On Friday 26th we will also have a Halloween dress-up day. We look forward to seeing everyone in their costumes!! Children may bring in treats for class parties.
· School will be closed on Monday 29th October through to Friday 2nd November (Dates inclusive) for the Halloween break.

We wish everyone a happy Halloween.

Yours sincerely

Mrs McGrath 
